
 
DEAR HILLWALKERS , 

The President and ex-Presidents of Cambridge University Hillwalking 

Club request the pleasure of your company at the Twenty-fifth 

Anniversary Dinner Weekend, to be held at High Close Youth Hostel, 

Great Langdale, from 21st-23rd February 2014. 

Included in the price are a reception and three-course dinner on 

Saturday evening, (almost) unlimited alcohol, accommodation on Friday 

and Saturday nights, and a copy of the Anniversary Journal. 

 Dress code for dinner: Black tie  

Cost: £99 / £79 students and unwaged 

Non-drinking tickets (soft drinks included): £90 / £70 

Children: £25 

We have a limited number of places available, so book now to secure 

yours! 

HOW TO BOOK  

Please sign up using this online form.  Payment is by bank transfer or 

cheque, and you will be sent a receipt and confirmation of your place as 

soon as this has been received. 

FOR CURRENT MEMBERS  

Some places for current club members will be reserved and allocated 

through the usual channels at a later date, but current members may 

also sign up independently at by following the procedure above.  Return 

transport from Cambridge for all current members (regardless of 

booking method) will be organised closer to the event. 

FOR FAMILIES  

Families are very welcome at this event.  The child ticket price includes a 

bed and soft drinks; there is no charge for babies and young children not 

requiring a bed or dinner.  We appreciate that family requirements may 

vary, and there is an opportunity to discuss these during the booking 

process. 

Cambridge University Hillwalking Club 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1xMfHMR44E9jTXsHZ_DkdwuL3iZd0IXKyFtMENCAipI4/viewform

